From: Priscilla In <pin001@ucr.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 6:12 PM

To: Teresa Gomez <Teresa.Gomez@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Regarding Bill SB1421: Priscilla In

-EXTERNAL-

| demand that:

The city of Long Beach and LBPD adhere to state law transparency Bill SB1421
LBPD and its POA stop trying to hide violent officer’s records

Mayor & city attorney retract Article I1X (9) from POA contract



